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In September 2021, recharged post-COVID, LIACS 

hosted a “Half-Way to St. Patrick’s Day” potluck 

meal.  We have continued to meet in person for 

several meetings with speakers about Irish history 

and culture. We also co-sponsored the One World 

Festival in Lancaster. LIACS had informal luncheon 

get-togethers, dances, and social hours, along with 

our traditional St. Patrick’s Day Taste of Ireland 

gatherings in March. Membership continues to be a 

low $15 per person for the 2023 year! 

The current LIACS leadership team (pictured Mary 

Schreiner, treasurer, Gabrielle Hackman, secretary, 

Peggy Malloy, president, and Mike Schreiner, vice 

president) will complete their terms this May. 

We are looking for new officers to keep LIACS going 

in the future.  Please consider taking a leadership 

role with LIACS as there are many ways to 

contribute and make a difference.  Nominations 

are currently open. Please speak with any officer 

for more information.   Thank you.  

 

 

What Kind of Member are you? 

Are you an active member--the kind that 

would be missed?  Or are you just 

contented that your name is on a list?      

Do you take an active part to help the work 

along? Or are you satisfied to just belong? 

Come out to events often and help with 

hands and heart.  Please don’t be just a 

member, take an active part!                  
Adapted from an online source by an Anonymous writer 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
March 12 – Taste of Ireland, Lancaster Tennis & Yacht 
Club, 1:00.  Bring an Irish or American dish to share.  
Free to members; guests pay $15/person. 
March 18 – Boys from Innisfree Concert fundraiser for 
LIACS and Knights of Columbus at St. James Catholic 
Church in Lititz, 6:30.  Tickets $20/person. 

May love and laughter light your days and warm your heart 

and home. May good and faithful friends be yours wherever 

you may roam. May peace and plenty bless your world with 

joy that long endures. May all life’s passing seasons bring the 

best to you and yours.                                Found on WishHunt.com 

In memory of those who 

died in the Irish Great 

Famine, LIACS members 

have donated 129 pounds of 

food to the Lancaster Food 

Hub, a local organization 

that provides food 365 days 

a year for over 75 years. 

Please bring your donations 

to any LIACS event. 

No one should go hungry! 

 


